

BRITISH EMBASSY, BEIRUT.

November 7, 1958.

Dear Edwards

The contract of employment which the Building Sub-Committee of the Board of Governors made with Aziz for looking after the School site and seeing that the olive trees, etc. were properly cared for has now expired.

As the Chairman of the Building Sub-Committee is not in Lebanon at present and is not likely to return for some time, I have taken it upon myself to authorise the renewal of this contract for another twelve months. M. Nassib Bulos, our legal adviser, is informing Aziz of this. I have also asked that Aziz should produce by the end of this month a statement of income and expenses for the running of the estate. This can then be presented to a Meeting of the Board of Governors which should in any case be held in December.

I am sending copies of this letter to Mr. Macqueen at the British Bank, to M. Nassib Bulos and to the Secretary to Sheikh Najib Alamuddin.

your minutes

T. Edwards, Esq.,

Honorary Secretary,

Board of Governors of the

British School,

c/o British Council,

Beirut.

(I. D. Scott)